
Legislative Ambassador Program
One thing we know for sure is that our elected officials like to hear 
from their constituents. You can make a difference in our industry by 
becoming an WBA Legislative Ambassador. 

Perhaps you have already established relationships with elected  
officials. Maybe this is an area of interest for you personally.  
Whatever your reason, if you’re willing to act when needed we 
would like to hear from you.

By becoming a Legislative Ambassador, it allows the WBA to 
intensify its efforts by developing, maintaining and building personal 
relationships between bankers and their state  federal lawmakers, 
while creating an effective communications link to ensure that  
Washington bankers are heard in Olympia and Washington D.C.

As a participant you’ll received:
	 • WBA’s Month-in-Review, a monthly e-newsletter  
	 highlighting issues at the state and federal level, and  
	 information about upcoming events
	 • Invitations to attend or host legislative meetings
	 • Critical action alerts

Be a voice for your industry - become an WBA Legislative Ambassador! 
You’ll serve as a personal contact with an elected official when our  
industry needs action. We’ll provide timely alerts when our issues are  
under discussion or up for a vote, along with suggested talking points 
and background information. Legislators want to hear from their  
constituents, and your participation can help us succeed!

Questions? Contact Megan Managan at megan@wabankers.com  
or call (206) 344-3472.
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